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24th March 2022 

Parent Council Meeting 

Minutes 

• Following an invite to all parents to the re-launch of the Parent Council a meeting 
was scheduled for all volunteers at 2.30pm on 24/03/22 

• Attending:  Nichola Leeson (Headteacher), Helen Fone (Chair of PC), Sam 
Quinn, Della Shipton, Kate Carter-Walford, Steve Mikos, Liz Wood  

• NL was invited to remind us of the purpose of the PC: A forum for improved 
communication with parents; to find out from parents what their priorities are and 
to give feedback on school initiatives/developments.  It is not a forum for 
complaints.  

• Meeting was then spent discussing potential ideas for future exploration:  

We decided that next time (12th May 2pm) we should look at: 
  
 • The impact of COVID on our pupils 
 • Communication with parents (website, photo board, parent questionnaire) 
  
  
Other items of interest  for future meetings included: 
 • School council 
 • Eco-council 
 • PTA 
 • Service pupils (Alison Metcalfe) 
 • Playtime buddies/reading mentors 
 • Behaviour 
 • Jungle Club 
  
NL has suggested areas she would also like us to discuss: 
 • some of the curriculum changes e.g. Art, Maths, Phonics, reading 



 

 

 • Newsletters 
 • Parents information on learning 
 • Mother’s day cards 
 • SEN 
 • KS1 and KS2 SATs 
 • Trips and residentials 
 

Thank you to everyone for their time and positive, forward-thinking approach.   

New members are warmly welcomed to join the Parent Council.  Please  contact 
Nichola Leeson:headteacher@whittington.staffs.sch.uk  
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